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ECATS Loading Historical Assessments 

PowerSchool assessments from previous school years will be pulled and loaded into ECATS. This data is 

essential for ECATS functionality. PowerSchool data managers are requested to transfer data for currently 

enrolled students from previous LEAs into their LEA by Monday, June 22.  This is a one-time pull of historical 

assessments; therefore, this data load into ECATS will occur only once. 
 
 
 
 
For previous issues of the ECATS Monday Message, please visit https://ec.ncpublicschools.gov/ecats/monday_messages.  
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